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 Global Transformations - Day to day schedule 
 DAY 1: 5 July 

What are 
Transformations? 

DAY 2: 6 July 
Understanding  

DAY 3: 7 July 
Practicing  

DAY 4: 8 July 
Stretching 

DAY 5: 9 July 
Presentation of results 

Morning 

09:00 – 
10:30 

Introduction: What do we 
mean when we Talk about 
transformations? 
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino) 

Discussion: 
Transformations: a systems 
perspective (Dr. Caetano 
Penna) 

Discussion: 
Experimentation as a 
means to understand 
transformations (Prof. 
Joost de Laat) 

Discussion: a human rights 
perspective to 
transformation (Dr. 
Brianne McGonigle Leyh) 

Mentoring 
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino, Dr. Caetano 
Penna) 

Break Break Break Break Break Break 

11:00 – 
12:30 

Discussion 
Historical view on 
transformations (Prof. 
Johan Schot)  

Discussion: 
Transformation pathways  
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino) 

Discussion: Telling visual 
stories of our intervention 
with data (Dr. Caetano 
Penna) 

Discussion: conflict &  
Transformations (Dr. 
Lauren Gould) 

Presentations 

Lunch Lunch Break Lunch Break Lunch Break Lunch Break Lunch Break 

Afternoon  

13:30- 
15:00 

Presentation of 
participants projects: 5 
mins each 
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino) 

Activity: 
Understanding the system 
of your problem or project 
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino) 

Activity: an experimental 
strategy for your problem 
(Dr. Caetano Penna) 

Activity: Explore human 
dimensions of your 
problem, how can they be 
addressed? 
(Dr. Carla Alvial 
Palavicino) 

Closing activity: Dialogue 
with Transformation Actors  
(tbd) 

Break Break 

15:30-
17:00 

Description of the project 
& group selection 

17:00 Social Activity (*) Social Activity (*) Social Activity (*)  Social Activity (*) Drinks (*) 
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